

June 16, 2022

To Whom it May Concern,

Amy Reid, Manager of Economic Development & Tourism, City of Quesnel and myself, Contractor Event Coordinator, City of Quesnel and Cariboo Regional District (CRD) fully support and acknowledge, pending Council and CRD approval to submit a joint application to co-host the 2026 55+ BC Games with the City of Prince George.

Quesnel proposed sports include: Curling, archery, mountain biking, triathlon, swimming, karate and either cribbage or whist. These sports are subject to change.

Co-hosting the 55+ BC Games will positively impact our communities while working together to produce the best ever games.

Sincerely,

Charlene Lawrence
Contracted Event Coordinator
City of Quesnel/Cariboo Regional District
clawrence@quesnel.ca
250-991-1194